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Dear Residents,  

As we welcome the month of November, we hope this newsletter finds you in good spirits. 
Here are some important updates, events, and reminders for our community.  

Important Dates  

• November 6: Health Fair - An event designed to promote wellness and provide 
health resources to the public. It typically features free health screenings, 
educational workshops, and information booths on topics such as nutrition, fitness, 
and disease prevention. Local healthcare providers, organizations, and volunteers 
collaborate to offer services like blood pressure checks, cholesterol screenings, and 
immunizations. The ultimate goal is to raise awareness about health issues and 



encourage proactive health management in the community, fostering a healthier 
population overall.  

• November 11: Veterans Day – A Day to honor and remember those who have served 
in the military. We encourage everyone to take a moment to thank a veteran.  

• November 22: Thanksgiving Dinner – A community dinner event is organized to 
ensure that everyone has access to a warm, nutritious meal during this season of 
giving.  

• November 24: Thanksgiving Day – Wishing you all a joyful and safe Thanksgiving 
holiday. Please remember to check on your neighbors and lend a helping hand if 
needed.  

 

Community Events  

• Thanksgiving Dinner: Join us for a community Thanksgiving dinner on November 22 
for the residents that are in housing. So, stop by and grab a meal from the Fitzgerald 
Housing Authority located at 314 South Sherman Street, Fitzgerald, GA 31750.  

• Winter Coat Drive: We will be collecting gently used winter coats for those in need. 
Please drop off your donations at the housing authority office by November 30.  

 

Housing Reminders  

• Rent Payments: Remember that the rent is due on the first of each month. If you 
have any concerns regarding payments, please contact our office.  

• Maintenance Requests: For any maintenance issues, please submit requests 
promptly to ensure timely resolutions, especially as we prepare for colder weather.  

• Lease Compliance: Kindly review your lease agreement to ensure compliance with 
all terms, including noise levels and pet policies. Your cooperation helps maintain a 
peaceful community.  

 

Maintenance Reminders  

• Heating Systems: As the weather cools down, please ensure that your heating 
systems are working properly. If you need assistance, don’t hesitate to contact our 
maintenance team.  

• Outdoor Spaces: Please be mindful of keeping outdoor areas tidy as we prepare for 
winter. Remember to dispose of leaves and debris properly.  



 

Contact Us  

If you have any questions, concerns, or suggestions, please feel free to reach out to us at 
(229) 423-3755 or visit our office during business hours. Your feedback is important to us!  

Thank you for being a valued part of our community. We wish you a happy and warm 
November!  

Sincerely,  

L'Vita Wilcox & Latash Ransey  

Residential Coordinators Fitzgerald Housing Authority 

  



Georgia National Fair (Pictures)  
October 9, 2024  
An incentive for attending the After School Program on a regular basis.  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 



Resident Appreciation Day (Pictures)  
October 19, 2024  
 

https://deejayspence.smugmug.com/HOUSING-AUTHORITY-2024/n-T2RmFZ 
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